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Building 
tomorrow, leading 

the way.   
 

5th October 2018      

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Tempest Photography will be in school on the morning of 

Thursday 11th October to take pupil photographs. 

 

Siblings will be photographed together but will also have an 

individual photograph taken. 

 

If you have a pre-school child who you would like to be 

photographed with their older sibling please contact the 

school office to arrange a suitable time. 

 

Regards 

 

T. Lockley 
 

Mrs. T Lockley 

Head Teacher 
 


